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Chrysler LLC Statement in Response to UAW Ratification of Contract

April 28, 2009,  Auburn Hills, Mich. -

Chrysler LLC Statement in Response to UAW Ratification of Contract, Attributed to Tom LaSorda, Vice

Chairman and President:

“We are thankful to the Chrysler UAW members for their support in ratifying this contract, especially during these

challenging times. This was a necessary step as we move forward in revitalizing this great Company. Today's vote

enables us to continue our work to meet the conditions laid out by the U. S. Treasury Department. The entire Chrysler

leadership team believes in and appreciates the men and women that make up our great workforce worldwide."
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Additional information and news from Stellantis are available at: https://media.stellantisnorthamerica.com
 


